
 
 
  

 

 

Department of Energy & Climate Change 

3 Whitehall Place, 

London SW1A 2AW 

www.gov.uk/decc 

Name (Redacted) 

Dear  

Your ref:   

Our ref: 2015/03167 

 

27th February 2015 
 

   

Request for Information under Freedom of Information Act 

Thank you for your email of the 12th of February 2015 in which you requested details in 
respect of the following: 
How many contracts have been taken out with Google or its subsidiaries between 2010 and 
2015, the purpose of each contract and the value of each contract.  Please demarcate each 
contract individually.  

 
The Department of Energy and Climate Change (DECC) Procurement Authority is 
devolved to the department's Business Groups who are directly responsible for their 
own budgets and procurement activity. Consequently we do not have a central record 
of contracts with the information required. However, our Finance system shows that we 
have spent £530.31 with Google between 2010 and 2015, as shown in the following 
table;   
 

Supplier Name Invoice Date Spend 

GOOGLE  APPRAISAL360      02/11/2010 £113.98 

GOOGLE GME Pro GOOGLE.COM/CH 20/10/2014 £4.06 

GOOGLE  ENABLINGTANDT     16/02/2011 £371.94 

GOOGLE  UKMOBILESTORE     17/02/2011 £15.97 

GOOGLE GME Pro GOOGLE.COM/CH 02/09/2014 £4.06 

GOOGLE GME Pro GOOGLE.COM/CH 02/09/2014 £4.06 

GOOGLE GME Pro GOOGLE.COM/CH 02/09/2014 £4.06 

GOOGLE GME Pro GOOGLE.COM/CH 26/09/2014 £4.06 

GOOGLE GME Pro GOOGLE.COM/CH 02/09/2014 £4.06 

GOOGLE GME Pro GOOGLE.COM/CH 02/09/2014 £4.06 

Total   £530.31 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Appeals procedure 

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an 
internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the 
date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to 
foi@decc.gsi.gov.uk 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications. 
 
If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to 
apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information 
Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 

 

 

 

Procurement | Finance Directorate | Department of Energy and Climate Change,  
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